ALL INDIA ASSOCIATION OF COAL EXECUTIVES (AIACE)

(Regd. under The Trade Union Act 1926; Regd. No. 546 / 2016)
302, Block No. - 304, RamKrishna Enclave, Nutan Chowk, Sarkanda, Bilaspur (CG);
Email: centralaiace@gmail.com; Ph. 9907434051

Ref No. AIACE/CENTRAL/2020/ 30 Dated 22.3.2020
To

The Chairman,

Coal India Limited,

Coal Bhawan,

Premise No-04 MAR, Plot No-AF-Ill, Action Area-1A,
Newtown, Rajarhat, Kolkata-700156

Sub:- Request for deferring Coal Stock measurement by at least 15 days in view of Corona outbreak

Dear Sir,

Every year, normally from 1¥ to 15" of April, CIL and its subsidiaries are conducting Coal Stock Measurement.

This is a tedious job requiring field duty in a large group and also involves interaction with large number of
people in CIL offices and elsewhere.

However, in view of the precautionary measures being adopted everywhere; it is requested to defer this
exercise at least for 15 days. This will be in line with the measures being advised by various state and central
government.

Under the stated reasons, appropriate instructions are requested from your end.

With best regards,

TR

P K SINGH RATHOR
Principal General Secretary

CcC

DP/ DF / DT / DM, CIL, Kalkata
ALL CMDs of CIL subsidiaries
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